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The Newsletter 15 

14.6.19 

This Newsletter is available on our Website:  www.htcepa.bham.sch.uk 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 I hope that you all had a lovely half-term break, I honestly can’t believe how 

quickly this academic year is going.  I should be informing  you all about sun protection 

at this time of year but it seems that the weather isn’t being kind to us at the moment. 

If we do have some nice weather in the coming weeks please make sure you apply 

sun cream on your child  before they come to school.   

 Please take a look at the dates for your diary section at the end of this newsletter 

for all remaining dates for events for the rest of this academic year and for the main 

dates for next academic year.  Please note that the Government have changed the 

Early May Bank Holiday from Monday 4th May to Friday 8th May so that we can have 

a long weekend to celebrate the 75th anniversary of VE Day.     

 If you move house please can you make sure that notify the office of your details 

as soon as possible.              

                                                                               

                                

                          

            

           Mrs P. Burns 

           Headteacher 

               

 



 2 

 

                         

 

 

Our Afternoon Tea winners for last half term are:  

Mya (Year 6), Joel (Year 5), Adja (Year 4), Zishaan (Year 3), Kewan (Year 2), Kiyahn

(Year 1) and Deborah-Grace (Reception). 

We shared our Afternoon Tea on Thursday with Miss Williams and we all had a lovely 

time. Those children’s names have gone in the Golden Raffle Ticket draw at the end of the 

year. 
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Due to Eid falling on Tuesday 4th June we managed to postpone the class photos as we are 

aware that it is important for all of our children to appear in their class photo. Therefore, the class 

photos will now be on Thursday 20th June 2019.  You will have a proof copy to order any prints 

that you want.   

As Year 6 will be leaving us in July they will be given a class photograph as a reminder of their 

precious time at Holy Trinity CE Primary Academy, therefore, they will not bring a proof 

photograph home with them. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This year our sports days are being held at King Edwards School sports field on Trinity Road, following the 

same format as last year. Hopefully the weather will be good on both days. 

 

KS1 – Monday 24th June 2019 

KS2 – Friday 28th June 2019 

 

Both events start at 9.30 am and you are welcome to attend to support your child/children. We plan to 

finish both events by 11.30am. Ms Edwards will be on the front gate to welcome you. If another adult is 

supporting your child they must be accompanied by an adult member of the family. The children will be 

taking part in every event and you are free to follow them around. However, we do ask that you support 

all children positively and refrain from encroaching on any marked out area including the school’s cricket 

square. There are adult toilet facilities available. Please ensure your child is in the proper PE kit (white t-shirt 

and black/blue shorts and trainers/pumps). They will also need a water bottle, sun cream and hat if the 

weather is sunny.  Children will change into their PE kits at school so they must arrive to school in uniform. 
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Dates for your diary 

Thursday 20th June  - Class Photographs 

Friday 21st June  - 12.30pm Parent Coffee Time 

Monday 24th June  - 9.30am KS1 Sports Day 

Friday 28th June  - 9.30am KS2 Sports Day 

Monday 8th July  - 11.15am  Year 6 Leavers’ Service at the Cathedral 

Tuesday 9th July  - Year 5’s last swimming session 

Thursday 11th July  - Reports to go home 

Tuesday 16th July  - 10am Church 

Wednesday 17th July  - Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly 

Friday 19th July  - Children break up for Summer at 1.15pm 

 

 

Dates for next academic year 

Monday 2nd September  - Teacher Day 

Tuesday 3rd September  - Teacher Day 

Tuesday 4th September  - Children in Yrs 1-6 return to school 

Tuesday 10th September  - Reception children start school 

Monday 28th October  - Friday 1st November  - Half-term 

Monday 4th November  - Children return to school 

Friday 20th December  - Children break up for Christmas holiday 

Monday 23rd December-Friday 3rd January 2020  - Christmas holiday 

Monday 6th January  - Teacher day 

Tuesday 7th January  - Children return to school 

Monday 17th February-Friday 21st February  - Half-term 

Monday 24th February  - Children return to school 

Friday 3rd April  - Children break up for Easter holiday 

Monday 6th April-Friday 17th April  - Easter holiday 

Monday 20th April  - Children return to school 

Friday 22nd May  - Teacher Day 

Monday 25th May-Friday 29th May  - Half-term 

Monday 1st June  - Children return to school 

Friday 17th July   -  Children break up for  Summer holiday 

 

Please note that 

children do not 

need to attend 

school on Teacher 

Days.  These days 

are for staff training. 


